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Data centers are projected to use 58% more energy by 2030 and 128% by 2040 

according to the Northwest Power and Conservation Council. A few companies 

should not be allowed to avoid the requirements of HB2021 with on-site fossil fuel 

use. I support HB 2816 because it ensures all companies comply with the statewide 

goals for clean energy generation. 

Oregon’s precious resources are irreplaceable.  

 


